
Northern Ireland agricultural incomes
in 2023

The Department of Agriculture, Environment and Rural Affairs (DAERA) has
published the first (provisional) estimate for farm incomes in 2023.
Revisions have been made to previous years.

Long welcomes suspension of strike
action

The Justice Minister Naomi Long welcomes the suspension of industrial action
by police civilian staff.  The news comes following a constructive and
positive meeting yesterday hosted by the Minister with the PSNI, NIPB and
NIPSA to discuss the Revised Environmental Allowance (REA)for police civilian
staff. 

Southern Health and Social Care Trust
Urology Lookback Review Activity and
Outcomes Report for Cohort 2

The Department of Health welcomes the announcement today by the Southern
Health and Social Care Trust regarding the publication of the “SHSCT Urology
Lookback Review Activity and Outcomes Report for Cohort 2”.

O’Dowd appoints Derry City and
Strabane Councillors to the Board of
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Londonderry Port and Harbour
Commissioners

Infrastructure Minister, John O’Dowd has appointed John Boyle and Julie
Middleton to serve as Non-Executive Councillor Members on the Board of
Londonderry Port and Harbour Commissioners.

Tax credit only recipients urged to
take action on ‘Move to UC’ migration
notices

The Department for Communities is encouraging tax credit only recipients who
have received a ‘Move to UC’ migration notice to take action in relation to
their letter, highlighting the support available to do so.
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